
DEAR	RAINER:	
	
I	AM	MAILING	YOU	THE	SLIDES	TOMORROW	(27.03.93)	VIA	EXPRESS	MAIL.	TERRIBLY	SORRY	
FOR	THE	MISHAP,	I	SHOULD	HAVE	TAKEN	CARE	OF	THEM	EARLIER.		
	
I	WILL	SOON	SEND	YOU	A	SECOND	BATCH	OF	PRESS	MATERIALS.	REVIEWS	ARE	STILL	
APPEARING	IN	THE	INTERNATIONAL	PRESS.	VERY	POSITIVE	REVIEW	OF	YOUR	PARTICIPATION	
IN	A	MAGAZINE	FROM	CALIFORNIA	AND	A	TURKISH	REVIEW.	
	
I	AM	CURRENTLY	WORKING	TOWARDS	THE	SECOND	OF	THE	MEMORY/RECOLLECTION	
SHOWS.	IT	WILL	BE	IN	MAY.	I	ALSO	HAVE	A	SMALL	EXHIBITION	NOW	IN	HOLLAND,	STEDELIJK	
MUSEUM-SCHIEDAM	WITH	A	SERIES	OF	DIFFERENT	TURKISH	ARTISTS	(KARAMUSTAFA	AND	
TENGER	YOU	HAVE	SEEN)	AND		THE	DUTCH	GROUP	TO	THE	BIENNIAL	
	
PLEASE	DO	NOT	LOSE	CONTACT.		
WITH	WARMEST	REGARDS`	
	


